

Cherry Hill High School West

2101 Chapel Avenue Cherry Hill, NJ 08002 (856) 663-8006

Dr. Kwame R. Morton, Sr., Principal

September 2, 2016

Dear West Lions,

It is with pleasure that I welcome you all to a new and exciting school year at Cherry Hill High School West. The 2016-2017 school year promises to be a great one! Our teachers and administration have spent a great deal of time in planning a fantastic school year for you. As we move into the 2016-2017 school year, we officially say goodbye to the Class of 2016. The contributions of the Class of 2016 were many, and I look forward to observing the many ways that the Class of 2017 will assume the mantle of senior leadership here at HS West.

We are excited to welcome the Class of 2020 into the HS West Family. The members of the Class of 2020 will soon come to embody the pride, determination, spirit, and resilience evident in West Lions. I am optimistically anticipating great things from this fine group of young people. I am also looking forward to observing the continued development and maturation of the members of the Classes of 2018 and 2019. Students, as you commence the start of a new year I encourage you to set high aspirations for your achievement and involvement. I encourage you to challenge yourselves to obtain honor roll status on your report cards, challenge yourselves to explore a new sport, activity or club. Most of all, I encourage you to commit yourselves to the display of good character and the physical representation of what it means to be a West Lion.

In closing, I look forward to a great year full of many memorable and exciting moments. I look forward to speaking with you in the hallways, observing you display your knowledge in the classrooms, and cheering for you as you display your talents on the stage, on the fields, and in your club activities. Here's to a great beginning to the school year!

Yours truly,

Dr. Kwame R. Morton, Sr.

Principal